
 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

COVID symptoms 
 

If your child is displaying a high 
temperature, a new continuous cough 

or a loss of, or change to, their sense of 
smell or taste please do not send them 

to school. 
 

 Call the school office as soon as 
possible to inform them of your child’s 

symptoms. 
 

 You will be advised to book a 
Coronavirus test for them using the 

following link: 

 
https://www.gov.uk/get-

coronavirus-test 

 
 

 

Please ensure that your 
child comes to school 

wearing their PE kit on the 
day they have PE lessons.  

Monday – Y6 and Y3 

Tuesday – Y4 and Y1 

Wednesday – Y5 and Y2 
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Entrance and Exits 

Please ensure your child arrives 
at the allocated time to avoid 
cross contamination with other 
bubbles. 

Year 1 
Arrive 8.40am 

College Road 
Gate 2 

Dismiss 3.10pm 
College Road 
Gate 2 

 

Year 2 
Arrive 8.50am 

College Road 
Gate 2 

Dismiss 3.20pm 
Springfield 
Road  

 

Year 3 
Arrive 8.40am 

College Road 
Gate 1 

Dismiss 3.10am 
College Road 
Gate 1 

  

Year 4 
Arrive 8.50am 

Springfield 
Road 

Dismiss 3.20am 
College Road 
Gate 1 

 

Year 5 
Arrive 8.50am 

College Road 
Gate 1 

Dismiss 3.20am 
Stratford 
Road 

 
Year 6 

Arrive 8.40am 
Springfield 
Road 

Dismiss 3.10am 
Stratford 
Road 

Lessons begin 10 minutes 

after the gate opens.  

Therefore, lessons in year 1, 

year 3 and year 6 begin at 

8:50am promptly.   

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
I am sure that you are all as thrilled as we are to see our children 
return to school on Monday 8th March 2021.  There has been an air 
of excitement around the school as teachers have worked tirelessly 
to welcome children back to school.    
 
Our children rose to the challenges faced by lockdown 
demonstrating resilience and commitment to their learning.  They 
developed new skills to ensure that they were able to learn remotely 
and engaged with their daily tasks with positivity and enthusiasm.  
Well done and keep making us proud when you return to school. 
 
Teaching has continued on site and online, with teachers becoming 
adept at managing the complexities of teaching children at home 
and in school at the same time.  Well done to the Springfield team 
for their tenacity and flexibility.    
 
This week the children have been having a fabulous time 
celebrating World Book Day and completing daily challenges.  See 
the reverse of the letter to see examples of the wonderful work our 
children have produced. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Monday.  
 
With best wishes,  
 
Mrs Dhani-Ali 
 

Assistant Headteacher                                                                         
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Read and follow a recipe. 

 

Read in your pyjamas 

 

We understand that COVID-19 will affect families in many different ways.  Please remember that our 
pastoral manager, Miss Stringer, is available to provide support to families who are struggling.  

Contact the school on 0121 464 3618 

School laptops and reading 

books   

Please return all reading books 

and school laptops on Monday 

8th March in their cases along 

with their chargers clearly 

labelled with your child’s name 

and class. 

   

 

Face coverings 

 

Children arriving at school wearing disposable face coverings 

will be asked to dispose of them as they enter the school 

building.  Children arriving at school wearing reusable face 

coverings will be provided with a plastic bag to store their mask 

during the day. 

 
 

 

 

Make potato characters. 

 
 


